
Sophia Antipolis, January, 2004

Dear Exhibitor,

The ESC Annual Congress is one of the most important events on our calendar. This 
year it will take place at the ICM in Munich from August 28 – September 1, 2004.

The New Munich Trade Fair Centre was inaugurated on the 12th of February 1998. 
Being relatively new it boasts some of the most advanced functional facilities and 
communication technology. The modern aesthetic design coupled with the efficient 
services available contributes to an extremely pleasant atmosphere that will certainly 
benefit our annual congress.

The exhibition will take place in halls B1 and B2. Both these halls are situated 
between the Green, Blue and Red zones. This allows excellent traffic flow between 
the halls and will certainly benefit traffic to your stand.

On this note we invite you to visit our stand services download area so that you can 
fully prepare for your stand requirements.
Thank you in advance for your early committal and feel free to contact us if you 
have any further queries.

Kind regards,

BEN HAINSWORTH                  IAN MORGAN                      
Congress Associate Manager    Exhibition Administrator         
bhainsworth@escardio.org        imorgan@escardio.org

AINE M GATELY                      FABRICE CALABRESE                
Industry Administrator            Satellite Administrator
agately@escardio.org              fcalabrese@escardio.org 
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